10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER 15 February 1988

L

Many thanks for your letter of 9 February
enclosing your CPC Pamphlet on health care.
We shall, of course, look carefully at

your proposals during the review. ( o~ §D
-~ : (paa eolhe”
/Wd Ty ']/Ow hcox (orArdaed ~

j/va 5] st PO OV 2N

,)/wp osedn,
i

J &E{W‘
/

The Rt. Hon. Leon Brittan, Q.C., M.P.




